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City Council Transmittal – Member Motion 10.7 Exploring 
Options for Affordable TTC Fares for Post-Secondary 
Students 

TTC Board Decision 

 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on October 24, 2019 adopted the following: 

 
1. That the October 2, 3, 2019 Decision of City Council to consider this item in the 2020 

Budget process be referred to staff for this purpose, and in addition, should further 
analysis be required, that the matter be considered as part of the TTC’s planned      
5-Year Fare Policy Review process. 

  


